EARLHAM COLLEGE RICHMOND, INDIANA

November 26, 1952

Dr. Garrett W. Thiessen

Monmouth College

Monmouth, Illinois

Dear Dr. Thiessen:

I wanted to let you know how much I enjoyed the conference at your college, and I appreciate very much the invitation from you to attend and the work that obviously went into it on the part of you and your colleagues at Monmouth College. I am sure that it will be a source of stimulation to all of those who participated in it.

When I left Monmouth I thought I had with me a copy of the booklet summarizing the graduates of the college who have majored in chemistry. However, I am unable to find my copy, and I wondered if you would be willing to send me another one, since I would like to use it here at Earlham College. I hope that we may have the pleasure of seeing you here some time. We would certainly like very much to show you through our new building.

Jamence C. Strong

Laurence E. Strong Professor of Chemistry

LES: sc